
  

 
 
 

MARKET MEMO 
 

DATE: 21 July 2020 

TO: Market Community 

FROM: Angelo Demasi 
Chief Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Social Distancing Precautions 

 
  URGENT   PLEASE REPLY   FOR YOUR INFORMATION   PLEASE REVIEW 

 
 
Recently the SA Police Commissioner, who is the State Coordinator for the COVID-19 pandemic in SA, 
received a complaint regarding people who had been seen not attempting to social distance in a South 
Australian shopping centre. 
 
In his role, the Commissioner undertook to make enquiries and this has now come to the Security 
Preparedness Unit to make contact with all shopping centre / Market operators and request that they 
remind their patrons to observe social distancing in their stores and centres, most particularly in “choke 
points” such as escalators / food courts / stairs, etc. and to be vigilant in enforcing same wherever 
possible.  
 
We at South Australian Produce Market are already undertaking this type of activity but we must ensure 
we assist the community by keeping up the vigilance in this area and continue to undertake extensive 
social distancing precautions. 
 
Please continue to keep your distance to not less than 1.5 meters per person.  We would also ask that 
each Tenant do their own calculations with regard to the “2 square meter rule per person” within all 
enclosed areas.  We would suggest that you place the maximum number of people allowed in each area 
at the entrance of your Store and/or Warehouse. 
 
SAPML would ask the Market Community to continue to raise the level of vigilance of social distancing 
requirements and remind those that you communicate with throughout your day. 
 
We do appreciate the complexity of these precautions and SAPML thank you for ongoing efforts during 
this time. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Angelo Demasi 
Chief Executive Officer 


